
 

 

 

 Headteacher’s Comment: 
 

           Friday 22nd March   

Once again I would like to express my sincere gratitude to our EYFS and KS1 team for their hard work in 

preparing for the Reading Café on Tuesday. It was truly heart-warming to see so many parents and 

grandparents attend the event and enjoy the experience with their children, sharing books and 

participating in literacy-based activities to foster a love of reading. The feedback we received from 

everyone involved was overwhelmingly positive, and it was evident that the event was thoroughly 

enjoyed by all. 

This week, our school council had the opportunity to hold an informal meeting at Pizza Express. As they 

enjoyed making pizzas together, they discussed the impact they have on the school and brainstormed 

ways in which they can support the staff in making improvements. It was a valuable experience for them 

to contribute their ideas and perspectives. 

In addition, we recently welcomed parents to the Rock Steady assembly, where our budding rock stars 

showcased their talents, ably supported by the wonderful Lewis. Once again we appreciate the support 

shown by parents in attending and encouraging our young performers. 

Our tag Rugby team displayed exceptional skill and determination during their recent match against 

Hutton Manor, despite having only two full training sessions prior to the game. The parent support was 

fantastic, and the team demonstrated many of our Hogarth values, not least, resilience and 

respectfulness. Although the final score was a close 12-9 loss, we are proud of their efforts and character 

and look forward to our next game. 

I would like to acknowledge the ongoing dedication of the Hogarth team in providing our children with a 

wide range of experiences that they may not have had before. It is through their commitment that our 

students continue to grow and learn in such a nurturing environment. 

Lastly, I would like to highlight a couple of important reminders. It is essential that all children's Reading 

Records are signed after each reading session at home. We are still waiting to reward the first class for 

achieving 100% of their children reading three times or more. Your support in this matter is greatly 

appreciated. Also, if your child is going to be absent from school, please ensure that you either update 

the detailed reason for absence on the Studybugs app or leave a message on the voicemail. This 

information helps us keep accurate records and provide the necessary support to your child. 

 

 

  



 

 

  Stars of the Week 
 

 RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S 

Alayna Hussain Adeline Ronnie Saffron Maya Fawaz 

4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Warda Hareem George Mosadoluwa Mirabelle  

 

Mr Watson’s Superstar Award 
Noah 6C – For showing determination and resilience to be the best he can be. 

 

         Reading at Home 

 

Class 

Table shows actual number and rounded percentages of 
children reading at home 

% 3 
and 

more 
% 4 & 5  

% not 
reading 

Monday 18th March- Friday 22nd March      

Times Read     

0 1 2 3 4 5       

RB 2 1 3 5 3 7 68% 45% 9% 

RKH 2 5 1 2 4 6 55% 45% 9% 

1/2A 3 2 0 5 4 3 60% 35% 15% 

1/2C 1 3 5 2 2 7 55% 45% 5% 

1/2P 0 3 1 3 9 7 90% 70% 0% 

3S 5 0 3 2 6 7 65% 59% 23% 

4C 5 0 0 5 5 17 84% 69% 16% 

5OD 4 1 2 4 2 10 70% 52% 17% 

5Y 0 1 2 5 4 6 75% 50% 0% 

6C 2 2 0 9 1 8 75% 35% 8% 

6H 1 0 2 9 9 6 86% 54% 4% 

 

 



  

          Weekly Attendance 
 

 Weekly Attendance –  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 97.5 90.8 97.6 98.1 98.3 94.8 

       

95.4 Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 92.5 93.9 96.2 92.6 96.7  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

1/2P 1/2C 1/2A 
 

 

%            Yearly Attendance 
 

 

Yearly Attendance  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 91.2 85.7 94.1 90 94.1 94.8 

       

92.2 Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 93.1 95.1 93.7 87.1 95.2  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

6H 5OD 3S 

 

            

 

Tag Rugby Match Report 

Hogarth Primary V Woodlands – Friday 15th March 2024 

Hogarth played against Hutton Manor last Friday away at Woodlands school. This was our first 

official fixture as a team representing Hogarth. 

The team had little training but the team had lots of determination and resilience. Our team scored 

9 trys and lost the match by a narrow margin with Hutton Manor scoring 12. 

The team showed great skill, determination and a fighting spirit even though the game was a hard 

match as a team we kept out motivation throughout. As captain of the team I applaude each and 

every member if our team for their commitment and the good team ethics that we all showed. I am 

sure all of the spectators would agree that it was a thrilling match. 

Some of the team had not even touched a rugby ball before but showed how skills and teamwork 

can shine through and produce an excellent team. Thank you to our coaches Mr Watson and Mr 

Yexley who helped and supported us. They were our biggest supporters along with our family 

and friends that watched.  

Oliver Ware – Sports Captain - Rugby 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 25th March – Don Rae Dancing KS1 – Holi Festival 

Monday 25th March – Maths Week to celebrate World Maths Day (24th March) 

Tuesday 26th March – Year 4 Parent Meeting (National Multiplication Check) 9am 

Tuesday 26th March – Year 4 Parent Meeting (National Multiplication Check) 2:30pm 

Tuesday 26th March – Reception Trip to Barleylands 

Thursday 28th March – Food Discovery Programme Year 4 

Thursday 28th March – Holi Run for Reception 

Thursday 28th March – Last day of term 

Monday 15th April – Children return to school 

Tuesday 16th April – Class 6H Swimming 

Wednesday 17th April – Michelle Harrison Author in for Reception, KS1 and Year 3 

Thursday 18th April – Darren Rees – Football for Kids Podcast Assembly 

Friday 19th April – Don Rae Dancing KS2 

Tuesday 23rd April – Class 6H Swimming 

Wednesday 24th April – Year 6 Residential – Parents and Children to attend 

Thursday 25th April – 3S Class Assembly for parents 2:45pm 

Thursday 25th April – Year 4 Food Discovery programme 

Tuesday 30th April – Class Photos 

Tuesday 30th April – School website photographer in school all day 

Tuesday 30th April  - 6H Swimming 

Tuesday 30th April – GB Athlete visit and assembly 

Wednesday 1st May – Year 3 Trip – Bank of England 

Thursday 2nd May – Year 4 Trip – Kent Life Heritage Farm 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Monday 

Tuesday 7th May – National Teacher Day 

Monday 13th May – SATs Week – Year 6 – Breakfast provided for Year 6  

 

 

 

 

 

             Diary Dates  
 

 


